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FROM THE RABBIS

We extend to the officers, members, seatholders, and Sisterhood
of our Congregation our best wishes for a happy new year.

May the new year usher in a period of prosperity and growth
in the material as well as spiritual interest of life. Conquering
depression of all forms, may we courageously face the future and
master our individual and national problems.

Undismayed by the many setbacks which we encountered, let
us, nevertheless, continue the upbuilding of Palestine, the land of
our past glory and of our future hopes. Gaining strength from
results already achieved, let us give to the religious education of
our youth in this land an ever increasing measure of devotion.

May a year of blessedness begin.

M. S. MARGOLIES

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN



FROM THE OFFICERS

Standing on the threshhold of a new calendar year, we are simultaneously
about to embark upon a year of increasing activity in Congregational life.

The past few months have witnessed a display of interest on the part of so
many of our members towards the synagogue that we are encouraged to look
forward with unusal hopefulness to the future. The officers, members of the board,
and chairmen of the several committees, are all contributing their share towards
congregational activity. An unprecedented sale of seats for the High Holy Days
is only one instance of this renewed activity.

May we therefore offer our thanks to those who are helping this revival of
congregational spirit. May we also bespeak the cooperation of all those who
glory in the past of Kehilath Jeshurun, and are concerned for its future. May the
new year bring to our Rabbis, members, seatholders, and to their families the
richest blessings of health, happiness, and prosperity.

JACOB D. COHEN, President
ABRAHAM POLSTEIN, Vice-President
THOMAS BORNSTEIN, Treasurer
SAMUEL BAUM, Executive Secretary

FROM THE SISTERHOOD

To the members of the Sisterhood, and to the general membership body of
the congregation, we herewith offer our sincerest wishes for a year of health and
happiness. May we of the Sisterhood be inspired to continued devotion to the
welfare of our congregation. May the new year find us ready and willing to
cooperate in all that may reflect honor to God and Israel.

Mrs. Henry A. Rafsky, President



CALENDAR FOR TISHRI

Monday, September 22nd

(Rosh Hashona Eve)
Mincha services .6:40 p.m.

Tuesday, September 23rd
(Rosh Hashona I)

Morning services 6:30 a.m.

Discourse by Rabbi Margolies
Sermon by Rabbi Lookstein 10:30 a.m.
Mincha services 5:00 p.m.
Ma'ariv services 7:10 p.m.

Wednesday, September 24th
(Rosli Hashona II)

Morning Services 6:30 a.m.

Sermon by
Rabbi Lookstein 10:30 a.m.

Mincha services 6:15 a.m.

Ma'ariv services will follow

Thursday, September 25tli
(Fast of Gedaliah)

Slichoth will be said at 6:30 a.m.

Morning services will follow

Friday, September 26tli
Services for first minyon.-6:00 a.m.

Slichoth 6:45 a.m.

Services for second minyon
will follow

Lighting of candles 6:30 p.m.

Mincha services 6:30 p.m.

Saturday, September 27th
nmv r\2v

(Sabbath of Repentance)
Morning services 8:30 a.m.

Sermon by
Rabbi Lookstein 10:30 a.m.

Mincha services 5:30 p.m.

Wednesday, October 1st
(Yom Kippur Eve)

Slichoth 6:30 a.m.

Mincha services 1:30 p.m.
Kol Nidre 5:15 p.m.
Discourse by Rabbi Margolies
Sermon by Rabbi Lookstein

Thursday, October 2nd
(Yom Kippur)

Morning services 6:00 a.m.

Memorial services 10:00 a.m.

Sermon by Rabbi Lookstein

Friday, October 3rd
Lightingofcandles 5:20 p.m.
Mincha services 5:20 p.m.

Saturday, October 4th
Morning services 8:30 a.m.

Mincha services 4:30 p.m.

NOTICE IS HERE GIVEN

OF THE CHANGE FROM

DAYLIGHT SAVING TO

STANDARD TIME. On

Sunday, Monday, and Tuesday,
therefore, the first minyon will
hold services at 6:00 a.m. Stand¬
ard Time. Slichoth at 6:30 a.m.

and services for the second min¬

yon will follow Slichoth.



TO THE PARENTS

With the opening of the general school season, many parents are undoubtedly
confronted with the problem of the Jewish education of their children. There are

some parents who prefer private instruction in Hebrew for their children. For

their benefit, Rabbi Lookstein, will be glad to recommend well trained and

qualified teachers to whom the instruction of the young may safely and profitably
be entrusted. These teachers will be selected from among the senior students of
the Yeshiva College and the Hebrew Teachers Training School for Girls. Any

requests in this matter will receive the prompt attention of the Rabbi.

CONGREGATIONAL SINGING
/-

Our Cantor Rev. Jacob Jacobowitz urgently requests the worshippers to join
in the congregational singing at all services. Not only will that improve and
beautify the services generally, but will add to the prayers a deep inspirational qual¬

ity which will prove most enjoyable.

... - - ~ ,*S - f ' . - - -

It is intended that this Bulletin will be issued monthly and will contain

among its regular features a social news column. We should like to receive from

our members and seatholders notice of social events in their families for insertion

in this column.

It might be well to repeat here that no individual congratulatory announcements
will hereafter be made by the Rabbis from the pulpit.


